Dear Torontonians and visitors, January 2018
It is an honour to welcome you to the Toronto presentation of Shen Yun!

Gratitude and thanks to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada for this world-class
event, part of our country’s cultural diversity, and for showcasing exceptional artistic
talent.

The New York-based Shen Yun Performing Arts presentation of traditionally inspired
Chinese Dance aims to reflect 5000 years of ancient culture and themes, including the
themes of compassion, courage, and hope. It is an opportunity to share this peaceful
message with family and friends. The event reflects the extraordinary history of China
in a memorable, awe inspiring performance and experience.

Canada has played host to this global event for more than past ten years, and Shen Yun
has been enjoyed by millions of spectators. We are proud to have the opportunity to
feature their talent in eight cities across Canada for the 2018 season.

This presentation requires a monumental amount of effort, organizing and hard work.
On that note, I would like to sincerely thank the performers, the organizing team and

all of the volunteers involved in creating this incredible event.

Sincerely,
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Nathaniel Erskine-Smith
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